Formators East Asia

Formators’ workshop on manual for formation August 24-sept 3

Since last 24 till 3th of September the East Asia Formators team (Marissa, Marita, Melania,
Bernadeta, Selfia and Anastasia) together with the general prefect of formation Jolanta Kafka
had their workshop for the project-manual of the formation for East Asia province. Sr Jolanta at
the beginning days she gave the formators some inputs based on the materials elaborated by
general Team on Formation on December 2015 in Rome. Indeed very helpful for the formators
to enlighten, reflect, and share their own experience in the mission of formation. Each day was
begun with prayer guided by Jolanta on key words for formators: listen, complacency, be born
again and other attitudes in formation process. | helped to start afresh the workshop each day
with more inspiration and inner joy. It was possible to elaborate a big part of the task yet still we
should complete it. The sisters express heartfelt gratitude to Jolanta for helping the formators
and to the beloved Province for all the provisions both materially and spiritually to pursue this
dream; to all the formators thanks for the dedication for this mission.




